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What is the point of this bill? Are you really going to lock up every citizen in Oregon?  

This bill wouldn't just apply to homemade firearms but also to firearms that existed 

prior to any registry or background check requirement in effect. The cost alone for the 

average person just to keep their lawful firearms and heirlooms would be devastating. 

This authoritarian approach goes too far. This bill will turn half of Oregonians into 

criminals for doing nothing other than exercising their second amendment right. 

Shame on you for trying to strong arm citizens into being controlled!   


